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Dear Sir's and Madams, 

  Your dogged insistence for in person voting will not only make voting harder for 

regular people who work hard and don't have hours to stand in line but also, the 

elderly and the disabled like me.  

I haven't stepped farther than my front porch since before covid, without mail in 

ballots I would not be able to have a say in how our great nation is run.  

 Mail in voting has always worked in Oregon, there isn't rampant voter fraud. Please 

stop these harmful witch hunts on our rights and instilled institutions!  

 

Sincerely, 

Laryssa Krohn, Oregon Coast shut in 

 


